
 

              

   

 

 426. 

Bolliger and Mabillard have issued a service bulletin relating to the driving wheels gearbox shafts on the 

company’s Flying Coaster. The reason for the bulletin is due to a risk of shaft failure leading to a possible 

loss of driving wheel on such rides. 

 

However, NAFLIC would add that this issue is not just associated with this manufacturer. Where the active 

tyre could fall on a member of the public, depending on the design of the ride, queue line routes, 

walkways around the device, etc., this should be added to the inspection procedure. 

 

 

The information contained within is that of the manufacturer and not NAFLIC. When following the advice 

from the manufacturer, you are reminded of your duties and responsibilities under HSG175 regarding 

modifications. 
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